
Mr. David Cullinane, TD 

12 March 2024 

PQ 10912/25 (Health): To ask the Minister for Health the number of staff across each service division of the HSE 

currently suspended with pay; and the number on administrative leave, by the year the suspension or leave started, 

in tabular form. -David Cullinane 

Dear Deputy,  

I refer to your recent Parliamentary Question which was sent to the HSE for response. 

Upon review of centrally accessed data, the following information is provided in response to your query, (refer to 

table below). The Health Service Executive actively monitors all cases where employees are on administrative leave. 

The cases identified are under active investigation or have some other action pending. 

Period Acute Social Care Mental 
Health 

Primary 
Care 

National Ambulance 
Service 

Corporate 
Services 

2024 5 1 1 7 

2023 5 1 

2022 4 1 

2021 3 2 1 1 

2020 2 1 1 

2019 2 

2018 1 

2017 1 

2014 1 1 

 I trust this is of some assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

_______________ 

Mairéad Ryan 

National HR 
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